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Dear Committee members, 
It is clear to me, to public health experts and to international bodies such as Amnesty 
International, that decriminalisation is the absolute best practice model for sex work. NSW 
should be proud of the model we have and do everything we can to strengthen it. This is not a 
time for moralism, it is simply a time to listen to those who know, and keep sex work 
decriminalised for the safety, health and wellbeing of the women and men who work in this 
industry. 
 


